To: Levy County Board of County Commissioners

Levy County Planning and Zoning Department

The meeting with the Planning Board and the public on July 10, 2023, revealed concerns, and
several suggestions and recommendations were made by the Board. We appreciate the
Planning Board’s decision to approve this application that was submitted as required under
State law. Although we feel that we will be able to comply with these recommendations, we
also feel that more time is necessary to evaluate and analyze these requirements for certainty.

We would appreciate the Board’s consideration and understanding in our request for a
continuation regarding the previously scheduled meeting, dated for July 25, 2023. | respectfully
request that the Levy County Board of County Commissioners allow me to submit a date for the
future that will be coordinated with the office of the Levy County Planning Board and Zoning
Department. After our review and evaluations have been completed, we agree to pay for the
necessary notifications to announce the new date.

With the utmost respect, | am asking the Levy County Board of County Commissioners to grant
this request.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ryan Thomas



